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From the Village Hall 
 

The village is in full swing of the new year. We are prepar-
ing for a year of bringing our community together. Please 
watch out for upcoming events. 
 
We are trying to keep our residents informed and will be put-
ting out a newsletter frequently.  We are in contact with our 
local businesses to keep you informed of local things hap-
pening in our community so that we can all support them. 
 
Office Hours:  
Monday through Thursday 8:30-4:30  
Closed Fridays 
 
Remember that all of our residents matter to us. If you have 
questions or concerns you can stop in the office any time 
Monday-Thursday, 8:30am to 4:30pm.We would also like to 
invite you out to our monthly Village Council meetings 
where we discuss things happening or concerns within our 
Village.  They are held at the Baroda Municipal Building at 
6:30 pm. On the first Monday of the month. 
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Village of Baroda Postings 

 

 
Local Events:  

 
 
March 24-Lake Charter public Library 
will be having an Easter Egg Hunt at the 
Hess Park (ages 0-12) at 2PM. 
 
March 25-29– The Village Clerk will be 
out of the office for training. President 
Price will be available and the Treasurer 
will be in the office on Monday and 
Wednesday. 
 
April 6th– will be large trash pickup day. 
This will NOT affect the normal trash 
day.  
 

 

Thank You 
 
 

We thank you for your patience as we 
have had many changes in the last few 
months with new employees and new 
systems going into place. Water bills 
are back on track. There are several 

that we are still working on. Please let 
us know if you have any concerns.  

 
 

 

 
 
    Village Hours 

 
8:30 to 4:30 Mon– Thursday 

Our next Village Council meeting 
will be on Monday, April 1st  at 6:30 

pm. 
 

If there is anything happening in the 
community that you would like to be 

included in the newsletter please 
contact the Village Clerk . 

2024 
 
 

There are a lot of exciting things be-
ing planned in our Village and 

Township this year. If your business 
or organization has something to be 
considered for our newsletter please 

contact the Village Clerk. 
 
 
The Village is looking for donations to up-
grade our park for the children. If you would 
like to donate please stop in the Village office 
during business hours. 


